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About the NanoSense Project 

The goal of the NanoSense project is to help high school students understand science 
concepts that account for nanoscale phenomena. Working closely with partner teachers 
and scientists, the NanoSense team has created, classroom tested, and disseminated 
several units to help students understand underlying principles, applications, and 
implications of nanoscale science. 
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